
"TOP OF THE DIAL"
1590 Kilocycles

500 Watts

,92adio Station

WEHH
Box 2097

Elmira Heights, N. Y.

October 6, 1956

Mr. Kermit Geary
R.D. 2, Box 293
Walnutport, Pennsylvania

Dear Mr. Geary:

Phone 9-5422

Please consider this letter as confirmation of your
reception of our radio station, Sunday September 30,
1956 from 7am to 3am, during our regular broadcast
day. We were very happy to learn of your reception
of our signals in Walnutport, Pennsylvania. Thank
you very much for your fine report. Best of luck to
you.

Sincerely,

rActotAR xiPaixt,
Frank P. Sala
Chief Engineer

ELMIRA HEIGHTS-HORSEHEADS BROADCASTING COMPANY


